
It is with deep sadness that the

Board of Directors of tTech

Limited and the entire tTech

family announce the passing of

our esteemed colleague and

director, Hugh O’Brian Allen

(Hugo), on Friday, April 26,

2024.

Hugh shared his knowledge

willingly and was always

available to support others

when they needed it. 

The tTech family extends their

heartfelt condolences to the

family, understanding the

profound loss they are

experiencing. We keep them in

our thoughts and prayers during

this very difficult time. 

From the company’s inception

to his untimely passing, Hugh

was a stalwart within tTech. His

passion for IT, and in particular

networking, was unmatched.

His knowledge was valuable,

but just as important, or even

more important, was the

contribution he made to

developing other members of

his team. 

Rest in peace Hugh. 
You lived a good life. We will miss you.

-The tTech Family

A Tribute to 

Hugh O’Brian Allen

We are thankful for everything

Hugh did for tTech, our team

members, and our customers.

He was a powerful force in the

Company and demonstrated an

unsurpassed level of

commitment, a lesson for all to

emulate.

Hugh was a founding partner of

tTech when the company

commenced operations on

December 1, 2006. He, along

with other founding partners,

Edward “Teddy” Alexander,

Gregory Henry and Ayrton

Salmon, laid the foundation for

a company that has established

itself as a leading Managed IT

Services Provider in Jamaica.

Hugh was a man of few words,

but when he spoke, his unique

perspective always brought a

fresh understanding. The Board

will deeply feel the absence of

Hugh's insights and his fellow

Directors will miss his

contributions to the Company.

Hugh's devotion to his family

was unwavering and he leaves

behind his wife, Margaret, and

two sons, Chad and Dalano. 


